
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Members, Board of Education 

Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 
 
FROM:  Paul Starck-King, Assistant Superintendent for Finance and Operations 
 
RE: Disposal of Equipment- Technology 
 
DATE:  August 14, 2018 
 
As part of our district technology plan, a number of devices are being retired and replaced.  
 

Approval of the disposal request will remove the items from the inventory so the items can be 

donated.  

 

A list of the items is attached for your convenience. 
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